
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FANTASTIC NEWS !!!! 

We are delighted to inform you that All Saints Primary School has been chosen to benefit from the next 
round of the Co-op Local Community Fund to raise money for our Forest School. We would like to buy new 
resources such Den Building materials, Bug Hotel, Compost Wormery and Story Telling furniture to name 
a few. 

The funding round has JUST OPENED and will close on SATURDAY 24 October 2020 – A whole year of 
potential fund raising which could generate a lot of money for this important initiative. 

WHAT WE NOW NEED YOU TO DO IS… 

Become a Co-Op Member by registering online at https://membership.coop.co.uk/new-registration.  

There is a small charge of £1 when registering and you will need to select All Saints Primary School as 
your ‘Local Cause’.  You then need to shop as much as possible in your local Co-Op store and buy as many 
Co-op branded products as possible. Every time a member buys selected own-brand products and services, 
1% of the money they spend goes to their selected local cause. Please also encourage your friends and 
family to become a Co-op Member and shop too! 

This is an amazing opportunity for the school, where all our children can benefit. We will be keeping a close 
eye on the money raised and will update you via our weekly emails. 

Lastly, many thanks to the Emma Osment, Chair of ASSA, who was responsible for this successful funding 
application. 

 

 

 

 

https://localcommunityfund.newsweaver.com/CoopLocalCommunityFundPayment/1pnxt7wivca1rnfc06h0ud?email=true&a=5&p=3427636&t=2046029

